Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM
Oct Highland Article
Greetings from the East,

Our September meeting went well; we have a new candidate to be taken in soon. We
also have two new petitions for our Lodge, with a possible third.

We had some in depth discussion about continuing our fundraising efforts and it was
decided to move forward with them. There will be some procedural changes, but we feel
the money from this fundraiser will be put to good use.

As you probably are aware, many lodges have needed to increase their annual dues; so
far, Highland Lodge has not felt it necessary to do so. This is because of the success of
our previous fundraisers. So, for those of you who are able, make the attempt to help us
out when you are contacted to do so.

Also, due to our fundraising efforts, we have been able to purchase new jewels for our
Lodge.

Practice for the upcoming Lodge of Instruction is going well. Thanks to all brothers who
are participating in this. It’s hard to believe it’s coming to that time of year already.

We were glad to see Bob Cross PM at our September meeting and appreciated his input.
We would love to see more of our Past Masters and other brothers who are able, to attend
our meetings.

I would like to congratulate Secretary Jack Glass, for celebrating his 50" year as a
Mason. What an Achievement!! Thank you, Jack, for all you have done for Masonry
over the years.

Until next month,

Steve Tegtmeyer, WM



